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December 6th, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 

In 2024, we have incurred substantial increases in our netting production costs. The 

largest portion being our raw material, low-carbon steel. 

 

Because of these higher steel wire manufacturing costs, Tree Island Steel is 

implementing a price increase of $2 per roll for all 20ga K-Lath stucco netting products 

and $3 per roll for all 17ga K-Lath stucco netting products, effective for all shipments on 

or after January 2, 2025.   

 

Your Sales Representative will follow up with you directly on this price increase.  We 

appreciate your business and thank you for your support. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Dan Buck 

Senior Director, Sales & Marketing 

Tree Island Steel 
 

Office Direct Line: 503-590-7494 

Mobile: 714-397-3641 

Email: dbuck@treeisland.com 

 

 


